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STATE OF

COLORADO Czapla - DNR, Dustin <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>

Cottonwood Pass Pit
1 message

Funka, Dayle - FS, CO <dayle.funka@usda.gov> Fri, Apr 7, 2023 at 4:52 PM
To: "dustin.czapla@state.co.us" <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>
Cc: "Hare, Jon - FS, CO" <jonathan.hare@usda.gov>

Good Afternoon Dustin,

In consideration that the USFS has taken ownership of the Cottonwood Pit and remaining material through
correspondence dated March 31, 2022 and in consideration that the USFS issued Gunnison County Colorado a
Free Use Permit for the material on August 31, 2022 — the USFS concurs it is appropriate to release financial
warranties. | appreciate your diligence with this topic.

Thank you,
Dayle

Dayle Funka
District Ranger

Forest Service
Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and Gunnison National Forests,

Gunnison Ranger District

p: 970-596-4854
f: 970-642-4425
dayle.funka@usda.gov

216 North Colorado Street
Gunnison, CO 81230
www.fs.fed.us
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Caring for the land and serving people
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message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you
believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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